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| would like to acknowledge that you may be receiving the endosed cervical screening reminder
letter later than expected. This is due ta changes in the National Cervical 5creening Programime
Register when the new HPY cervical screening test was introduced.

| sincerely apologise for this delay. Please contact your healthcare provider to book vour
screening appointment if you have not done so already.

Flease be reassured that the issue that caused thedelay has been fixed, and that future
reminders will be sent to vou on time.

If vou have any further questions, please call us on 0BDO 729 729 for free, or email
screening @ heakh . govt.nz.

Yours sincerely
Anne Stewart

Programme Manager
Mational Cervieal Screening Progr anmse
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